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Andrew Farrow Esq.
Chief Planning Officer,
County Hall,

Moid, CH7 6NB

Dear Mr. Farrow,

Thank you for your letter of June 13™.,, (Local Development Plan). Dare I say, I do not consider
myself to be uneducated yet [ find the letter, written in such densely technical language, to be

almost incomprehensible. Although, I readily understand that you have legal obligations to
fulfil.

In response, all I can do is to reiterate my objection to the proposed development on Ash Lane,
Mancot. The development will ruin the aspect of a listed building, Deiniol’s Ash Farm. We
have so few buildings of such status in the County that to compromise one could surely be
described in terms of vandalism.






